Energy Workshop scheduled

A free weekend workshop on
alternative energy will be pre-
sented on June 26, 27, and 28
in Barrow at the North Slope
Assembly Room.

Topics 1o be discussed in-
clude solar energy, methods of
home energy conservation, wind-
powered generators, micro-hy-
dro and wood stoves.

The workshop, sponsored by
the Alaska Division of Energy
and Power Development’s solar
program - Western SUN -
begins Friday, at 7 p.m. on June
26 with a one-hour introductory
session. Technical discussions
will follow on Saturday and Sun-
day at 10 a.m. continuing until
5 p.m., both days.




